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Vote NO!!  This bill opens the door for illegitimate chasers, no license required. In 

Oregon, it isn’t just interfering with judicial administration, it’s the unauthorized 

practice of law (UPL) can also include impersonating a lawyer providing advice, even 

if the person is not charging for their services. Federal law forbids unauthorized 

immigration consultants or “notarios” who provide immigration advice on specific 

situations can be prosecuted under federal law. 


